
 
 

States Greffe 
 
 
Deputy Tom Binet, Minister for Infrastructure 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
17th July 2023 
 
Dear Deputy Binet, 
 
 

Enid Quenault Health and Wellbeing Centre – completion update and access audit 
 
 
As part of its review of the New HealthCare Facilities Programme, the Panel would be grateful for 
the following information in relation to the Enid Quenault Health and Wellbeing Centre (the former 
Les Quennevais School). 
 
Firstly, please could you provide: 
 

• the date on which construction at the site will be completed and the building will be handed 
over to Health and Community Services? 

• the date on which it is anticipated that the transition of services to the centre will be 
completed? 

Please could you also confirm that an access audit was completed for the centre and associated 
parking and public transport access and could this document be made available to the Panel, 
confidentially if necessary? 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Deputy Sam Mézec 
Chair 
Future Hospital Review Panel 


